APRIL 2022 SECRETARY MINUTES

COLONIAL REGION PLYMOUTH CLUB MEETING:  April 24, 2022
Members present:  Whitmans, Heiligmanns, Ruops, Palmers and Cooks.
Three couples plan to attend the P15 picnic in Manchester, NH in September: the Heiligmanns, the Ruops and the Palmers.  
Judy shared news from Steve and Linda Reynolds. Also, Joe Lewis, a longtime member of the Detroit Region, passed away.  Many of us knew him from the National meets that we attended.  A thanks goes out to Bob Cook for assuming the office of Treasurer. 
The next meeting is being organized by Jim Dunlea for May 22 at the function room of the firehouse in Woodstock, CT.  There will be a catered meal; details to follow.
Upcoming event ideas include a trip to the Southwick Zoo with lunch at the Village Haven Restaurant in Forestdale, RI. and a trip to the Heritage Museum in Hudson, MA.    
Respectfully submitted,
Jane Palmer, Secretary

